
AAIB achieves Silver Investors in
People Accreditation

News story

The AAIB has once again achieved the coveted Investors in People Silver
Accreditation.

Crispin Orr, Chief Inspector of Air Accidents said: “This is a great
achievement for the Branch and we have much to celebrate. Further significant
progress has been made since the last assessment, with an additional three
indicators rated as ‘Advanced’. The report notes that Silver accreditation is
a good result, especially within these challenging times. Achievement of Gold
accreditation is a realistic ambition.

“The report contains many encouraging observations and some good pointers
where further improvements can be made. It is highly relevant and important
feedback in our journey to create a dynamic and inclusive working environment
in which all staff can flourish.”
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